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February 3, 2021 
 
Board of Forestry and Fire Protection 
ATTN: Claire McCoy  
Safety Element 
P.O. Box 944246 
Sacramento, CA 94244-2460 
 

Subject: City of Auburn Safety Element  

 

Dear Ms. McCoy: 

Please be advised that the City of Auburn has accepted and incorporated all of the recommendations provided 
by the Board of Forestry & Protection’s formal review received on December 21, 2020. Specifically, the City 
has identified the currently-adopted Placer County Local Hazard Mitigation Plan (LHMP) by Policy 1.4 and has 
included elaboration to the constraints posed by having only one emergency evacuation route for residential 
properties per Figure 8-Limited Evacuation Residential Properties.   

This element was completed by the City’s General Plan update team, in coordination with the City’s 
concurrent update of the Housing Element, as required by Section 65302(g)(6) of the Government Code.  
Please let us know if you require any additional information or have any concerns regarding this letter.   Feel   
free   to   contact   me directly at (530) 823-4211, extension 140, or at tward@auburn.ca.gov if you have any 
questions. 

Sincerely, 

 
City of Auburn 
 

 
Tonya Ward, AICP 
Senior Planner 
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